

# Newsletter



5th September

### **WELCOME BACK**

This week, we're learning classroom routines and expectations. It's all about getting comfortable and ready for a great year. Welcome to our new Reception children! What a great first week they have had with us! We can't wait to see them grow and become wonderful Beechwood pupils.

## **PARENT HELPERS**

As you all know, we rely upon the wonderful parents of Beechwood to support the children in attending sporting events and trips. Without this help, we would not be capable of attending so many events and providing the children with the amazing opportunities we do. This year, we will be asking for lots of Parent Helpers for the Whole School Zoo trip on 19th January. Get the date in your diaries!

# THANK : YOU

### Watch this space!

We are in the process of redesigning our school website!
We will let you know when the new one launches!

### **CLUBS**

Staff are very generous here at Beechwood and offer their free time to host clubs. This year, we will be having Lego Clubs, Drawing Clubs, Cricket, Gardening, and Craft Clubs. There will be others which are not yet confirmed too! Look out for booking details!

### **IMPORTANT DATES**

- Friday 12<sup>th</sup> September- Reading
- for Pleasure Day
- Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> September-
- School photographs
- Tuesday 30th September- Y5
- Trip to Jodrell Bank
- Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> October- Mandela
- Class Assembly
- Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> October-
- Years 3/4/5 Trip to Chester
- Monday 20th October- Y6
- Bikeabillity Week
- WB Monday 20th October-
- Beechwood's Art Gallery
- Tuesday 21<sup>st</sup> and Wednesday
- 22<sup>nd</sup> October- Parents' Evening
- Friday 24th October- Children
- finish for half term. House
- Afternoon